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JOHN TESH RADIO SHOW- 3/13/12
SECOND BREAK OF HOUR 2
(Music: Something warm and heartfelt. Perhaps a John Tesh
song)
JOHN
The John Tesh Radio Show is here for you.
Let’s face it, there are a lot of people
hurting out there, with the way the
economy is. What we want to do is
highlight someone who is giving back to
their community. Today’s Tesh Cares Hero
is Christine Anderson from Orlando, Fl.
Christine has started a charity that
helps single moms, who need help, with
things they might not have time for, like
cleaning their home or cooking them a
meal. Christine and her group, “Helping
Moms” will take a few hours out of the
day, and go to a single mom’s house and
help them anyway she can. On the phone I
have Debrah Morris, who is a part of this
group. Debrah, I love what you all are
doing. How long have you been doing this?
(response)

DEBRAH (ON PHONE)

JOHN
Well, I just want to thank you for
bringing Christine and this group to my
attention. We here at the John Tesh Radio
Show want to give back to her. We would
like to send Christine on an all expense
vacation to the Bahamas, courteous of
Hotels.com. How’s that?
(response)

DEBRAH (ON PHONE)

JOHN
And since all you women help Christine,
we’d like to give each of you an IPad.
Our way of saying thanks for caring.
(response)

DEBRAH (ON PHONE)

2.

JOHN
Well thank you. To learn more about this
charity and others we have highlighted on
the show, you can find them all at
tesh.com. If you know of somebody that
gives of themselves for others, we want
to know about them. Contact us through
our website, again at tesh.com.

